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Sent:
To:
Subject:

Richard

Hi Rick:

Thank you for the approval to use the streets for Party on the Pavement. lt's shaping up to be
another great year.

Each year we are challenged to get visitors during POP all the way to the west end of 6th Street.
This year the POP would like to have the Ferris wheel vendor bring a small train ¡de for children. We
would like to place it in the lawn of City Hall with a bouncy house and offer free rides for children.
Obviously we would like your permission to use the east end of the Gity Hall lawn and the electric
outlets in the area. lf you aren't the appropriate contact, please point me in the right direction.

Devin Sutherland [dsutherland@racinedowntown.com]
Tuesday, September 08, 2009 4:30 PM
Jones, Richard
Party on the Pavement

Thanks,
Devin

Devin Sutherland, Executive Director
Downtown Racine Corporation
425 Main Street
Racine, Wl 53403
phone -262-634-6002
lax - 262-634-1504
email-
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